
  
   The DC Fiscal Policy Institute blog  
   www.dcfpi.org 
 

March 31, 2014 
 

 

DCFPI Welcomes Candice Duggan to Our Team! 
By Ed Lazere 

 

 
  
The DC Fiscal Policy Institute family has grown! Candice Duggan joined us this month as DCFPI’s 
first-ever Development Director. We are really excited to have her on board, and we hope you get to 
meet her soon. Candice will be joining DCFPI staff at meetings and events, to get up to speed on 
our work and to meet the many people with whom we interact on a regular basis. We will make sure 
to introduce her to you. 
 
Candice has worked in development for five years, most recently for the Johns Hopkins School of 
Advanced International Studies. In addition to working there, she is pursuing a master’s degree in 
Public Management, building on her undergraduate degree in Public Policy. Prior to Johns Hopkins, 
Candice worked in Atlanta (her hometown) for Zoo Atlanta and Atlanta Habitat for Humanity. In 
her personal life, Candice enjoys traveling, reading and culinary arts, and she continues to nurture 
these passions while maintaining her professional career. 
 
An organization cannot thrive on high-quality research and analysis alone – unless of course 
someone is there to connect with the people and institutions who understand the benefits and want 
to support it. Through a variety of activities, Candice will be reaching out to supporters to ensure 
that the DC Fiscal Policy Institute can continue its work to build thriving communities across the 
city.  
 
Welcome Candice! 
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